
CONGRATULATIONS!! 
YOU HAVE BEEN SELECTED BY THE EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION 

COMMITTEE TO RECEIVE THE P.R.I.D.E. AWARD  
FOR 4TH QUARTER 2017 

 

 

 

 
The City Administrator, Mayor, and Council would like to congratulate Julianne  
Witham with the Gillette Police Department for achieving the 4rd Quarter P.R.I.D.E. Award for 
2017.  You were nominated by your peers for your outstanding commitment to the City of 
Gillette and were chosen based on your ability to exemplify the City’s core values:  Productivity, 
Responsibility, Integrity, Dedication, and Enthusiasm. 
 
Officer Witham exemplifies the PRIDE mission daily.  She is a team player that never shies away 
from helping a co-worker.  She is proactive in her daily duties and consistently has a positive 
attitude.   
 
Officer Witham has had several large cases lately that have been very labor intensive.  These 
cases transpired because of her diligence and attention to detail.  She could have easily taken 
the initial report and passed these cases along to the Detective Division; however, she chose to 
pursue the cases and follow leads that she uncovered.  Because of her diligence, several 
felonies have been solved with everything from a suspect stealing wire throughout the City to a 
suspect in Rock Springs holding victim’s credit card numbers.  
 
Julianne goes above and beyond on a routine basis, filling in for the Dispatch office as needed, 
coming in on her time off to perform grant funded duties, ensuring that her cases are in order, 
and has become a CPR instructor for the City of Gillette.  
 
On behalf of the community of Gillette, we would like to thank you for your service and 
dedication to the City and its residents.  Your demeanor throughout the year reflects highly 
upon your oath and commitment to serve and protect.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick Davidson       Louise Carter-King 
City Administrator                   Mayor, City of Gillette 


